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This Week….. 
We have really enjoyed our first full week in 
Reception. The children have settled in really 
well and we are so proud of them!  
 
This week, in the continuous provision area. the 
children have explored colour. We explored 
colour and pattern in the funky fingers area 
sorting the pasta by colour and making colour 
pattern necklaces and sorted the fish by colour 
in the water tray. Lots of super learning taking 
place!  
 
To celebrate ‘International Dot Day’ we 
created our own dot inspired artwork using a 
range of different materials such as corks, 
cotton buds and even our fingers! 
 
The children wrote their first piece of news 
this week and they tried really hard with 
writing their names and drawing their pictures 
– amazing!  

 
 
 

Roald Dahl Day 
To celebrate Roald Dahl day at home we would 
love to see what kind of magical chocolate bar 
your child can create. Please log on to See Saw 

and find the uploaded activity.  
We can’t wait to see what you create!  

 

Star of the Week 
 

Bluebells-  Roma Awang-Fisher  
Daffodils- Lilly Johnson 

  
 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

 

 

Reminders 
Children have PE on Monday and Yoga on 

Wednesday please bring your child to 
school in their PE kit on these days. 

 
During lunch time the children play outside. 

Now that the weather is turning colder 
please can all children bring a coat to 

school.  
Thank you 

 

Reminders 
When providing your child with a packed lunch 

we kindly ask that you do not pack any nut 
based products as we have children with severe 

allergies.  
Thank you  
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This Week….. 
We have really enjoyed our first full week in 
Reception. The children have settled in really 
well and we are so proud of them!  
 
This week, in the continuous provision area. the 
children have explored colour. We explored 
colour and pattern in the funky fingers area 
sorting the pasta by colour and making colour 
pattern necklaces and sorted the fish by colour 
in the water tray. Lots of super learning taking 
place!  
 
To celebrate ‘International Dot Day’ we 
created our own dot inspired artwork using a 
range of different materials such as corks, 
cotton buds and even our fingers! 
 
The children wrote their first piece of news 
this week and they tried really hard with 
writing their names and drawing their pictures 
– amazing!  

 
 
 

Roald Dahl Day 
To celebrate Roald Dahl day at home we would 
love to see what kind of magical chocolate bar 
your child can create. Please log on to See Saw 

and find the uploaded activity.  
We can’t wait to see what you create!  

 

Star of the Week 
 

Bluebells-  Roma Awang-Fisher  
Daffodils- Lilly Johnson 

  
 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 
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